
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Conservation Officer

Our ref: 24/0226/LBC

From: Alan Oliver
Area Planning Officer
Ext 28141
alan_oliver@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 7th March 2024

PLANNING REFERENCE 24/0226/LBC (DC/32UE/S95FMALLKU002)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Application to replace existing double-glazed wooden 
windows with wooden double glazed sash windows, 
widening of pedestrian access and replacement of 
wooden gate.

LOCATION: Tea Rooms, The Mill, 6 Hale Road, Heckington.

The above planning application was received on 20th February 2024.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 31st March 2024.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Alan Oliver

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

